
 

3 April 2020 

 

Dear Parents 

 
Due to the exceptional circumstances around COVID-19, GCSE Single Award Science pupils will 
receive their pending modular result via their school email address on Thursday 9th April 2020. 
 
Kindest regards, 
 
Dr Thomas McCorry 
Examinations Officer 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


